
	

 

 

October 16, 2017	

 
 
Ms.	Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
Secretary 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff 
Washington, DC 20555–0001, 
 
RE: Docket No. NRC–2017–0132 
 
Dear Ms. Cook, 
 
On behalf of the International Code Council and its 64,000 members, I would like to add our 


